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Personal Envoy for Western Sahara visits Dakhla
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Laâyoune, 26 March 2013
The Personal Envoy of the Secretary-General for Western Sahara, Christopher Ross, traveled to Dakhla on 24 March. He was accompanied by the Special Representative of the Secretary-General for Western Sahara and Head of MINURSO, Wolfgang Weisbrod-Weber.  At the Dakhla airport he was received by local authorities. 

The personal Envoy met in Dakhla with dignitaries, civil society representatives and human rights activists who briefed him on the situation in the region. On 25 March, the Personal Envoy left the Territory and on the same day arrived in Tindouf, Algeria. 
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